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16 December 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We have decided to make this coming Friday (20th December) a non-uniform day for pupils 
and staff. Pupils will also be having a form party on that day, as well fun and games planned 
throughout the morning.  
 
Please be advised that we will not allow crop tops, see-through clothing, tops with 
offensive/drug related slogans, no fitted or cycle shorts, and no short skirts that restrict 
movement (skirts can be worn with shorts underneath). 
 
Please remember that pupils will be dismissed from school on Friday 20th December at 
12:30pm. Food and free school meals will be available at breaktime (11.00am-11:30am). 
 
The new term will start with two INSET days meaning that pupils must return to school on 
Wednesday 8th January for a prompt 8:30am start.  
 
Reminder: there will be a parent information evening after school on Wednesday 
8th January to communicate the changes around our behaviour and teaching policies. The 
sessions will take place in G42 at Sir William Stanier School at 4:30pm, 5:00pm and 5:30pm. 
The session will last for 20-minutes, and staff will be available to answer questions at the end 
of the session. We will be providing a summary leaflet of our new processes that you will be 
able to take away with you. 
 
Finally, due to the additions to the first week back, we will be postponing the Year 10 
Parents Evening (scheduled for Thursday 9th January). We will send the new date through in 
the new year and will make sure that you have plenty of notice. 
 
Have a wonderful break 
 
 
 
Mrs Robinson 
Principal 
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